
L’École Secondaire

Oak Bay High
March 3, 2023

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students;

Important Dates for next week:

March 8 Team Planning for staff - first class begins at 9:55am

March 3 - 11 Musical Theatre department presents Chicago. Tickets available at the door or on the website

at SchoolCashOnline.  See the program for details.

Playing March 3, 4, 8 ,9 ,10, &11 @ 7:30 pm In the Dave Dunnett Theatre

March 5 matinee at 2:00 pm

From the Office…

Parent/Teacher conferences are coming up on March 15th. Please sign up for your conferences
beginning March 9th.  An email with detailed instructions will be sent out prior to March 9th.

Just a reminder that we continue to invite parents to complete the Student Learning survey for each
child you have at Oak Bay High School. Please follow the link below and access the survey through the “Parents
Direct Access”, no logon number is required. The survey will be live until after Spring Break.

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp

Please direct any questions to Jen Wignall, Vice Principal.

From our Indigenous Education Department…

Please see the following link for free workshops and activities for Indigenous students including arts,
Sports, cultural, outdoor, health, wellness, social and learning events

From PAC…

Thank you to the Victoria Foundry for an informative, engaging and hands-on naloxone training session for parents
this past Monday, Feb 27th.

Here are some additional resources for families:

· Information about naloxone training: https://towardtheheart.com/

· Parent handbook: “Parents Like Us - the Unofficial Survival Guide to Parenting a Young Person with a
Substance Use Disorder”:
https://foundrybc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/parentHandbook_6x9_screen_sept7.pdf

· Foundry Victoria Clinic: https://www.victoriayouthclinic.ca

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Rf_3SlMtFUmlYPItgTMKSx1Q8_0J2iQ6/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106151558729849796989&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a-846Ln9tiTH3AGsE2H1N7jxqh_NE1Cc/view?usp=sharing
https://towardtheheart.com/
https://foundrybc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/parentHandbook_6x9_screen_sept7.pdf
https://www.victoriayouthclinic.ca/


From our police liaison…

Just a reminder to our students who drive to school with their N, there have been too many cases of students
‘Overloading’.  Please be mindful that you are only allowed to having one non-family member in the vehicle
while you have N status.  THe following link has more information….

Get your N (icbc.com)

https://www.icbc.com/driver-licensing/new-drivers/Pages/Get-your-N.aspx

